
  THE TITHE ACADEMY 

                 EARLSMEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL  
 
 

Head Teacher - Barbara Graham 
B.A., Grad. Dip. Ed. (Primary), MBA 

 
Telephone: 020 8864 5546 

 
 
  
 

 
Tithe Academy is a charitable company in England and Wales whose registered office is at 

c/o Rooks Heath College, Eastcote Lane, South Harrow, HA2 9AH 

ARUNDEL DRIVE 
SOUTH HARROW 
MIDDLESEX 
HA2 8PW 
 

Email: office@earlsmead.harrow.sch.uk 
http://www.earlsmeadprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 
22nd Septmeber 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
On Friday 24th November 2023, Year 2 will be going to RHS Wisley Gardens in Surrey as part of 
their Science topic on plants. The children will be taking part in various activities with the 
teachers, i.e lifecycle of plants, exploring the garden to discover plants in different stages of life 
and identifying parts of flowering plants through nature clues. 
 
The children will be leaving Earlsmead at 9.00am and returning at 3.15pm. The children will 
require a packed lunch in a named plastic carrier bag that can be disposed of after they have 
finished eating. Please no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or plastic containers.  All food and drinks to 
be in disposable packaging.    
 
The contribution for this trip is £10.80 per child which covers transport cost. 
 
As the school has budget limits, we will not be able to run this trip unless we know that parents 
are willing to contribute voluntarily towards the costs involved. This amount does not include a 
contribution for any other child.   If the trip does run, no pupil will be omitted from this activity 
because his or her parents feel unable to make the contribution.  
 
Please would you make your payment on ParentPay by Monday 30th October 2023.  If you 

are paying by PayPoint, please sign the permission slip attached. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Hambidge and Miss S Eluahabi  
Class Teacher 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE ONLY COMPLETE THIS SECTION IF YOU ARE PAYING BY PAYPOINT 

I give permission for   

to go to the Year 2 RHS Wisely Garden on Friday 24th November 2023. 

Parent/Carer sig  

mailto:office@earlsmead.harrow.sch.uk


 


